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Port Augusta Vehicle Restorers Club Inc.

PO Box 1992 Port Augusta SA 5700

Meeting Minutes; AGM March 3, 2019
Meeting opened: 
12:30 PM by President Mark
Apologies: as per general meeting just held.
Minutes of previous Meeting:

Accepted by.
Peter Petry, seconded by Franz Heinrich;
Carried
Mark presented his report, and declared all positions Vacant, and called Ian Carpenter to preside over the elections.

Ian assumed the chair and thanked Mark and the committee for all their hard work; and called for nominations for President.

Mark Taylor was nominated by Cheryl Hewett and seconded by Ray Clancy;
 

Elected Unopposed. 

Ian congratulated Mark and proposed that he should resume the chair for the remainder of the elections.

The following positions were as follows:

Vice President: Robert Righetti proposed by Peter Petry seconded by Ian Carpenter;
 
Elected unopposed.
2nd Vice President: Roger Pearce nominated by Ian Carpenter seconded by Ray Clancy;

Elected unopposed.
Secretary: Cheryl Hewett was nominated by Ian Carpenter and seconded by Ray Clancy;

Elected unopposed.
Treasurer: Kathryn Taylor was nominated by Franz Heinrich and seconded by Cheryl Hewett;
Elected unopposed.
Club Captain: Ron Hewett was nominated by Barry Press seconded by Mozzy McMahon;

Elected unopposed.
Committee: (Resolved that; besides those already holding office) are: Mozzy McMahon, Dave Miller, Franz Heinrich, Barry Press, Greg Kipling, Judy McLeod.

Ian Carpenter moved that a letter of thanks be sent to the Port Augusta Council for their help towards our new premises; seconded by Cheryl Hewett; carried.
Public Officer: Ron Hewett (is an ongoing position unless a change is required)

Historic Registrar(s): Max Mcleod and Mark Taylor. Peter will need to have the necessary approvals first, we still need one more at this time.

Mark explained some of the processes and what is going to be in the new premises. The building work will start as soon as the materials arrive on site.
Cec Scholar showed the meeting some of the old club newsletters and suggested that someone volunteer to do a new version, Ross Nykiel had submitted a lot of information in the past.
Meeting Closed: 
1:03 PM at which time the Treasurer was set upon by many people with membership fees.
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